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TO:  Debbie L. Manns, City Manager 

FROM: Judy Meyers, City Clerk 

CC:   Robert Rivera, Public Works Director 

  Helen Gayda, Accounts Payable Clerk 

DATE: January 13, 2023 

RE:  Bid Opening: ITB23-007 Fire Station No. 2 Relocation Project 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Bids for ITB23-007 Fire Station No. 2 Relocation Project were received by 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

January 12, 2023. The bid opening took place on Friday, January 13, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. in City Hall 

Council Chambers.   

 

Present were Accounts Payable Clerk Helen Gayda, Construction Services Manager Martin Field and 

City Clerk Judy Meyers.  

 

Bids were announced and opened from the following entities: 

 

BIDDERS BID 

 
All Phase General Contractors, Inc. 
2535 28th St. N. 
St. Petersburg, Florida  33713 

 
$5,997,025 

 
E&L Construction Group 
5220 Grand Blvd. 
New Port Richey, Florida  34652 

 
$3,905,242 

 
Park & Eleazer Construction LLC 
2363 Gulf to Bay Blvd., Suite 200 
Clearwater, Florida  33765 

 
$5,445,555 

 

The apparent low bidder was E&L Construction Group with a bid of $3,905,242. The bid opening 

concluded at 2:05 p.m. 
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